
� Office News: Dear Parents and Guardians,

As the summer days come to an end, we're excited to welcome Fall and all the 

wonderful activities this season brings. September is a month of new beginnings, and 

we're thrilled to have your little ones with us as we embark on a journey of learning, 

fun, and exploration! We are sad to see most of our Dinoes Leave the centre and also 

happy to see them all grown up heading for what the world throws at them. As the 

weather starts to cool down, please ensure your child has appropriate clothing, 

including a light jacket or sweater. Don’t forget to label all personal items!With flu 

season approaching, we kindly ask parents to monitor their children for any symptoms 

of illness. If your child is feeling unwell, please keep them at home to ensure the 

health and safety of all our little ones. 

Caterpillar Room: 
This month we will be talking about Fall, Back to school and music. 

Butterfly Room: 
We are welcoming Eliam, and Lukyan to the centre and ensure they are going to have 

lots of fun and learn all kinds of great stuff. Also we are saying goodbye Hanvika and 

Sofia as they are going to the Ladybug room. Most of our conversations will be around 

back to school, music, colours, and Fall. 

Ladybug Room: 
NightStar is joining us all the way from Saskatchewan. So happy to have you with us 

friend. Also Hanvika and Sofia are going to be in our class as they are all done with the 

Butterfly room.   We are planning to talk about Fall, Alphabet, and colours this month.  

Bunny Room: 
We are saying hello to two new friends joining our centre this month. Natanya and 

Maria, we are extremely happy to have you with us.  Also we are really happy to have 

Yasmin with us starting Sep 3rd. Ava, Uzziah, Hudson, Suraag, and Myra are going to 

the Dinosaur room. We will miss you friends. We are going to learn all kinds of things 

about apples, music fall and colours. 

Dinosaur Room: 
Ava, Uzziah, Hudson, Suraag, and Myra are going to join us and continue doing all kinds 

of fun staff in our room. Sadly we have to say goodbye to few of our friends. Dear 

Amy, Rhett, Adeuwa, Drea, Parisha, Parmis, Orlando, Aveen and Ronan have fun and 

wish you all the best. This month we are going to be talking about getting to know our 

new friends that are joining us in this class, Autumn, Culture and diversity. 
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